
 

 

Friday 8th April 2022 
 

 

We are about to begin the most important week in the year for our church as we 
approach Easter. 

 
The children will be doing work in class around Holy Week and I know that Nursery and Reception 

are offering a 'Stay and Pray' at the end of the day next week. 

 
Y5 led a beautiful prayer service about Hopes and Dreams this week. 

Y6 will also lead us in prayer on Thursday with the Stations of the Cross. (2 guests per child and 
please continue to wear masks in the Hall.) 

 
RACKHOUSE ROAD. Please do not pull up on the pavement in the morning when you drop off your 

child. 

We have had a few ‘near misses’ and I am getting very worried for the safety of our children. 
Please drop off your children responsibly. 

 
EASTER EGG RAFFLE for Caritas and Mission Together. Tickets will be sold for 20p and the 

draw will be held on Thursday 14th April. 

 
We break up at 3.10pm on Thursday 14th April and return on Monday 25th April. 

 
Many thanks for your continued support. 

 
With prayers, 

 

Sarah Yates 
Headteacher 

 
 


